
Town of Sanbornton ~ Recreation Commission~ Meeting Minutes 

September 14th, 2015~ 7:00 p.m. ~ Highway Garage 

                
Members: Tracy Wood – Chair, Marc Cray, Heather Goodwin, Joel Smith, and Dave Nickerson-Selectmen Representative Attending:  Cray, 
Smith, and Coordinator Lonergan.   
 
Meeting Minutes: August 11th, 2015 meeting minutes were read. Motion:  A motion was made by Mr. Cray and seconded by Mr. Smith to 
accept the meeting minutes.  Vote: Affirmative – Unanimous.   

Financials: August revenues and expenses were reviewed.  Lonergan updated that the first fundraiser for the Town Park building was a yard 
sale that netted $1,121.00.  

Before & After School: The program has seen many new faces this year.  The first six days averages were available: Before Care average 14 
and After Care16. Next week there should be a jump in daily attendance as everyone settles into the new school year schedule.  

Beaches: Lonergan updated that she received a quote of $750.00 to repair the two pontoon rafts, both rafts were flipped this season and 
sustained damage.  

Field Hockey: Scott & Marcy Kelley have stepped up to coach the thirteen girls. This year’s team has quite a few young players therefore 
they will be playing a modified schedule. Field Hockey will wrap up on October 24th.  

Soccer: Season is running great with the following numbers: Pre – School: 17, K &1st Grade: 22, 2nd & 3rd Grade:  31, 4th-6th Grade: 25. The 
teams are doing well and there a good balance between games and practices.  Soccer will end on October 31st.  

Fundraiser: Lonergan updated that the first yard sale was so successful that she would hold another one on September 19th.  
 
Christmas Social: This year’s event is scheduled for Sunday, December 6th at the Old Town Hall.  Once again Moulton Band will be joining us 
along with Santa.  
 
Halloween Party: Saturday, October 24th from 3-5pm at SCS. 
 
 
The next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, October 13th 7:00pm at the Highway Garage.   
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Juliana E. Lonergan, Coordinator 
These minutes are subject to review and approval of the Recreation Commission. 


